

Visiting Nurse Association
of South Central Connecticut
One Long Wharf Drive, Suite 501
New Haven, CT 06511
203-777-5521 Main | 203-776-4640 Fax
Referrals Accepted 24/7
www.vnascc.org

April 29, 2020

Jessica Chapman Sunrise Hitek Store 5915 N. Northwest Hwy. Chicago, IL 60631

Dear Ms. Chapman,

On behalf of the Visiting Nurse Association of South Central Connecticut, I would like to thank you for your generous donations of the face shields that were made in support of our programs and services to our patients during the Covid-19 pandemic.

Its support like yours that enables us to achieve this level of compassion and excellence, remaining one of the most relied upon health care organizations in our region. I truly thank you for your generosity and investment in our mission.

Sincerely,

Samantha Di Ciceo RN

Samantha DiCicco, MBA-HCM, BSN, BA, RN CEO, Executive Director/Administrator